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Escalation # SCR070103-01-E20

February 13, 2004

Liz Balvin

MCI

Dear Ms. Balvin:

This letter is concerning the Escalation Response Qwest submitted to you on January 19, 2004. Qwest continued to review this escalation response, based on MCI’s request, and has determined that the CMP Change Request (CR) will be changed from a “Denied” to an “Active” status.  Qwest, through the Wholesale Change Management Process (CMP), will work with MCI and the CLEC community in determining the necessary systems/operations changes and timelines required for this CR.  

In CMP CR SCR070103-01-E20, MCI requested two way suspensions for UNE-P and Resale.  Qwest will be working to implement this request for UNE-P, however Qwest will continue to offer the same suspension services on resold accounts that it offers Qwest retail customers.  At this time, Qwest offers two way suspension orders to Qwest retail customers in Washington, Oregon, and Northern Idaho when those customers are served from Nortel DMS-10 and DMS-100 central offices. In all other cases, Qwest offers one way suspension services to Qwest retail customers in these states. The one-way suspension allows Qwest retail customers to receive incoming calls.  

Please contact me by telephone at (303) 965-3709, or by e-mail at Loretta.A.Huff@qwest.com if you have any additional questions.

Sincerely,

Loretta Huff

Senior Director/Wholesale Service Delivery
Qwest

